## THIS MONTH'S TOP NEWS...

- \* Our monthly HOA Meeting will be held on Monday, March 2nd at 1:00 pm.
- \* HOA 2020 Board update:

President - Joanne Bixler (419) 376-2566 Vice President - Phyllis Hildebrant (716) 417-3613 Secretary - Wayne Rodgers (318) 613-9557 Treasurer - Gary Sibley (207) 745-0877

Board members: Mike Steinberg, Judy Haendel, Linda Summa, Sandi Vail, Sharon Rivers.

- \* Please be sure to stop by the bulletin board in front of the clubhouse at least weekly for signup sheets and important event and park-wide information and updates. Some events may change or be added after the newsletter and calendar are distributed, so you don't want to miss anything new. It's also very important for us to have an accurate headcount ahead of time for those events which include meals so the committee involved can adequately prepare for the group attending.
- \* Mike Kennedy is handling bereavement/benevolent duties, and he can be reached at (352) 301-3134. Please be sure to let him and/or the HOA board know of a resident's passing.



Did someone say *SPAGHETTI??!!* Big Mike and his team will be preparing a delicious spaghetti dinner with all the fixings on Thursday, March 5th at 5:00 pm. Get your tickets, now just \$7!

Our Ladies of the Oaks Social Club will hold their annual *Wine Tasting and Appetizers Spring Charity Event* on *Saturday, March 14th at 2 pm*. Tickets are \$6 per person and include unlimited hors d'oeuvres, cheese and crackers, and wine tasting. Tickets are available now from Priscilla Geroux (352-399-2939), Becky Peele (352-399-2182), Mable (352-748-7445) or Linda Billig (352-748-6890).





It's March, so that means it's time for our annual *Corned Beef and Cabbage Dinner*! Get your tickets now, just \$7, and join us on *Tuesday, March 17th at 5 pm* for this delicious meal and live entertainment. Tickets can be purchased from Rich Foster (

Join us for an ICE CREAM SOCIAL with all the fixings on Wednesday

March 18th at 2 pm sponsored by the Ladies of the Oaks. \$3 per person.





Our monthly *POTLUCK DINNER* will be held *Thursday, March 26th at 4:30 pm*. Bring your dishes to share and your own place settings, and enjoy a meal with your neighbors (and their cooking!).

The Ladies Club once again invites everyone for an *All You Can Eat Taco Lunch* on Saturday, March 28th at 12 noon, just \$3 per person. Sign up on the board please.

BREAKFAST, anyone? Join us for one or both of our March breakfasts, held on Saturday March 7th and 21st from 7:30 - 9:00. Sign up please - just \$4 per person.

CLUBHOUSE GRAND RE-OPENING and going away party with free food and music at 6 pm on Monday, March 30th at 6 pm. Join us and say farewell to our northern friends!





These are residents whom we know will have birthdays in March. If you see these folks, please be sure to wish them a happy birthday. If your name is not shown on this list but you do have a birthday this month (or if someone shown is deceased), please let someone on the Board know so we may update our records.

| 3/2  | Lynn Thomas                 | 3/4  | Ray Mosley                                |
|------|-----------------------------|------|---|
| 3/12 | Thom Voakes                 | 3/15 | Barney Hildebrant<br>& Katherine Goodyear |
| 3/19 | Ray Bennett & Tom Pender    | 3/21 | Janet Steinberg &<br>Barbara Baker        |
| 3/22 | Harold Cain & Vickie Voakes | 3/23 | Pat Baker                                 |
| 3/26 | Gerrie Bramback             | 3/30 | Albert Leblanc                            |
| 3/31 | Pat Pender                  |      |   |

If you'd like to be sure your birthday is included here in the coming months, please call Mary at 863-660-8765, or stop by at 600 Spanish Moss Drive and give me your birthday for the calendar.